
Dear xxxxxx 
 
Apologies – my system was down yesterday. Yes the NCRI/RCP/RCR/ACP/JCCO are happy 
for the appeal to go ahead in line with the initial scrutiny letter. Any problems please get 
back to me. 
 
Bw 

xxxxxxxx 

 

xxxxxxxxx 
Consultations & Committee Services Manager  
Professional Affairs Department  
Royal College of Physicians  
11 St Andrews Place  
Regent's Park  
London  
NW1 4LE  

xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx  
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx  
xxxxxxx  

 

 
From: xxxxxx[xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx  
Sent: 19 April 2010 12:47 
To:xxxxxxxx 
 
Cc: xxxxxxxxx 
Subject: Myelodysplastic syndrome - azacitidine - Initial scrutiny letter 
 
Dear xxxxxxxxx 
 
Further to the email sent on 31 March with the Appeal Committee chair’s initial scrutiny 
letter for the above appraisal, I have not received a response and the deadline for response 
has now passed. 
 
Please can you confirm by email that the NCRI Haematological Oncology Clinical Studies 
Group/ Royal College of Physicians, Medical Oncology Joint Special Committee wish to 
proceed with the oral appeal hearing with the points raised in the initial scrutiny letter by 
5pm today. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
xxxxxxxxx 
Corporate Office - Project Manager 
National Institute for Health and Clinical Excellence 
MidCity Place | 71 High Holborn | London WC1V 6NA | United Kingdom 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
 


